BOXING AND WRESTLING PROGRAM
MINUTES OF MEETING

July 27, 2006

A meeting was held on Thursday, July 27, 2006 at 2:00 p.m. in IFF Room No. 2
at the Department of Professional and Occupational Regulation, 3600 West Broad
Street, Richmond, Virginia. Present were:

Jay W. DeBoer, Director
Karen O'Neal, Deputy Director, Licensing and Regulation
Dave Holland, Executive Director, Boxing and Wrestling

Also present were the following DPOR staff: Doug Schroder, Johnathan Darden, and
Kimberly Robinson

The meeting was called to order at 2:00 p.m.

At 2:05 p.m. Mr. DeBoer, Director, called File No. 2006-04623, Zain Shah. Mr. DeBoer
noted that Mr. Shah was provided notice of the meeting by letter dated July 14, 2006
which was received by Mr. Shah on July 15, 2006. Mr. Shah was not present at the
meeting.

Mr. DeBoer stated that after reviewing the record and providing Mr. Shah with an
opportunity to be heard, he would contemplate the matter and render a decision
forthwith.

The meeting adjou t2:10 p.m.
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